
 

Creekside Park is “Ta-Done!” 
(With our “Ta-Do” list mostly “Ta-Done,”   

Creekside is almost ready for action.) 

 

 

The park is basically completed; for safety reasons and to allow for plants and grass to fill 

in, the official opening and public access is set for spring 2018. 

Beyond waiting for the grass to grow, our team is putting finishing touches in on: 

 Bridge cables 

 Landscaping 

 Natural trail 

 Asphalt repair 

 Restrooms 

 Electrical  

 

Watch for an invite to the Creekside Grand Opening next spring (2018). 

We look forward to celebrating with you! 

 
 

If you’d like to be removed from the Creekside Update distribution, please let us know. 
ahanson@bountifulutah.gov 
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